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     Circular no 01-25                                                 Date: January 03, 2025. 
 
For circulation among members of the Governing Council, State Secretaries, 
Special Invitees, Advisors, Affiliates, Constituents of CBPRO and Members. 
 
Dear Comrade, 
 
Sub: Very Happy New Year – 2025. 
 
We are reproducing here under the text of our letter written on date to The Chairman, 
IBA on the above-mentioned subject. 
 
This is for information of members. 
 
With best wishes and regards, 
 
Comradely yours, 

                              
    Suprita Sarkar                           
  General Secretary 
 
Encl: As stated 
  
AIBPARC/IBA/Happy New Year/Email/2025             Date: January 03, 2025 
  
Shri M.V. Rao, 
Chairman, IBA, 
Mumbai.  
  
Respected Sir, 
  
Sub: Very Happy New Year – 2025. 
  
We convey our best wishes of the New Year to you and to all the Executives and team 
of officials and Staff of IBA through you. We wish a very Happy New year ahead for all 
of you. 
  
 * You will kindly agree that every New Year gives us an opportunity to start over, to 
set a new goal and to forge a new path forward. This is true for all of us. We shall not 
definitely burden IBA at the beginning of the New Year by placement of a list of 
unresolved issues to which we are accustomed throughout the year as our organization 

is committed to ensure betterment of the community of the Retirees of the industry. 
  
* We sincerely believe that the New Year will be fruitful and productive for the senior and super senior citizens 
of the industry and all the issues for which they have been struggling be attended to. We also believe that the 
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principal reason behind the apparent impatience of the Retirees will be taken in the proper perspective since 
they do not have a longer span of time at their disposal. 
  
* We also believe that IBA will have a sincere look to the issues on which we have been assiduously 
escalating. We have demanded implementation of existing Pension Regulations; we have requested for 
releasing those benefits which have been agreed upon in bilateral settlements and we have called for the 
attention of IBA to hear the grievances of the Retirees from the apex level organizations of the Retirees. We 
place our earnest request before you to ensure that IBA in the New Year becomes more sensitive and 
sympathetic to the issues of the Retirees. 
 
We sincerely wish that year 2025 will be a Year of Resolutions of Issues, Fair Play, and deliverance of Justice 
to your Retired former colleagues.  
   
   With kind regards, 

                                  
 K.V. Acharya.                                            Suprita Sarkar                           
President, AIBPARC                                General Secretary 
& Jt. Convenor, CBPR 

 
 

                        
       

                              
     

 


